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Dear parents and carers, 

On Wednesday 21st December, it will be ‘Toy Day’ in Upper School, so if your 

child wishes, they can bring a toy into school in the morning. Please do not send any 

valuable or precious toys as we do not have anywhere safe to store the toys during the 

day. Electronic items e.g. iPhones, iPads and PlayStations are also not allowed as they 

may get broken or damaged.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a safe and happy Christmas, 

and we look forward to seeing your children return in January! Thank you for your 

ongoing support during this year. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr K Hodgson 

Upper School Leader 

 


